
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

WHAT Cabrillo Tank Demolition:  Remove out of service water tank.  

WHEN 

Construction will commence on 06/12/2025 with completion 

expected by 07/29/2025.  Construction shall be limited to 7:00 am 

to 5:30 pm [No work on Weekends or Holidays] 

WHERE The Cabrillo Plant Site located at 230 Madera Street, Los Osos, CA  

WHAT TO 

EXPECT 

Construction crews with excavators, backhoes, dump trucks, crew 

trucks and other hand tools. Nearby streets will remain open to 

traffic during the construction period.  The construction crews will 

make every effort to keep noise and dust to a minimum. Please 

expect an increased level of noise during the construction period.  

Weekly activities such as trash pick-up will not be interrupted.   

CONTACTS 

If you have any questions or concerns about the construction 

activities for this project, please call the Golden State Water 

Company Customer Service Center at (800) 999-4033. 

Golden State Water Company thanks you for your patience while we 

work to improve your water system.  

 

Ongoing investments in the treatment and delivery of 

water create sustainable, long-term value for 

customers in this water system. 
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